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Rhine Home & Remote Learning Platform SEESAW  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To support home and remote learning, we use the school based platform – Seesaw.   
 
Each student has a unique Home Learning Code to access Seesaw. When signing in with their Home 
Learning Code, students can post to their journal, respond to activities, and view class 
announcements.  
 
You will receive a QR code so you can log on to your child’s account.   
Go to https://app.seesaw.me   on a computer. Or install the Seesaw Class App on an iOS or Android  
device. 
If you child was previously in Rhine then you may wish to log on and check your account is still active. 
 
Please can we ask you to activate the account as soon as possible.  If you have not received a letter 
with a code, please contact the office   
 
We expect children to regularly check their seesaw account at least every week whilst we are in 
school.  Teachers will be supporting the children in class by demonstrating what to do and giving 
reminders.   
 
There is a Seesaw Family App where you can view your child’s learning and receive messages from 
class teachers.  Please note children’s activities and work cannot be uploaded - it is more for viewing.  
We have found this works well for older children who log in on their own device so you can see what 
they are expected to do. For younger children parents tend to just look on their child’s account 
where they can see activities and messages.   
 
We hope your child will enjoy using Seesaw and that it will be a helpful tool in supporting home and 
remote learning as well as sharing pupil learning. 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any issues with set up.    
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Sarah Matthews 
Head of School 
 
 
 


